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June 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following a meeting yesterday it has now been confirmed that from next week we will 

have building contractors on site to start work on the upgrade of our PE changing 

facilities. Due to this the current changing rooms will not be accessible to students for 

the remaining three weeks of term. 

From Monday 3rd July, on days where students have PE they will be permitted to 

attend school in their PE kit. Students should wear the academy PE kit and information 

about the academy PE kit requirements can be found on our website: 

https://www.oiea.co.uk/key-info/uniform 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

Head of Year. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr J Lockhart 

Assistant Principal  

 

https://www.oiea.co.uk/key-info/uniform

